
As part of our effort to promote a climate of continuous improvement, AIQ has opened the 

Spring 2018 Bakersfield College Services Survey to participants. Jason Stratton sent an 
email invitation to the BC_all listserve. You may access this survey through this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MJNWFW3 

The results of this survey will help our institution to identify areas of strength and areas 

needing improvement. This survey will also be used as accreditation evidence. Please take 
the time to share your experience 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MJNWFW3

